Milford-Mason Parent Forum

Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:00 pm Mason Elementary School

We are asking Mason parents who have or had children at Milford Middle School to attend a meeting on Wednesday, January 27, 2016. This meeting will be used to take advice from parents on their experience along with their child's experience at Milford Middle School. The information will be used to enhance strategies that are already in place for the transition of Mason children to Milford Middle School. The meeting will take place at 4:00 pm in the 5th grade classroom.